
 
 

Mission Statement/Tikanga 

At Taupo Junior Cricket we strive to grow friendships, encourage sportsmanship and develop all of 

our members. Playing the game in the spirit it was intended to be played. 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers/Whanau 

 

On behalf of Taupo Junior cricket we would like to inform you that this year there will be two teams 

going to the Riverbend tournament in the Hawkes Bay.  We are planning to send a year 8a team and 

a year 7b team. Dates for the fixtures are; 

Year 8a - Wednesday 8th to Saturday 11th January 2020 (teams stay at Napier Boys’ High School 

Hostel) Coaches are Reece Neil and Mat Staddon 

Year 7b - Wednesday 15th to Saturday 18th January 2020 (teams stay at Riverbend) Coaches are Mat 

Staddon and John McIntyre. 

There will be a cost associated with going to Riverbend. However the final cost will depend on the 

level of sponsorship and fundraising we can gain before the event. We are open to fundraising ideas 

to please come forward if you can help. 

At this stage we would like to receive expressions of interest to fill the two teams as above. A guide, 

the 8a team will be mostly year 8’s with some year 7’s and the 7b team will be a mixture of year 6, 7 

and 8’s. (Year group as of 2019) 

Below is the Riverbend web site to get further information.  

https://www.sporty.co.nz/hbcricketcamps 

 

We look forward to receiving your expression of interest. Please email mat.staddon@gmail.com  

 

Yours Faithfully 

Mat Staddon 

Chair – Taupo Junior Cricket. 

 

https://www.sporty.co.nz/hbcricketcamps

